
Edgewood Primary School 
Building skills and values for life 

 

 http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood 

 http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood 

Christchurch Road, Hucknall, Nottinghamshire, NG15 6HX 
 

 

Friday, 18 March 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

 Congratulations to Azul Class for a weekly attendance of 96.13% 

 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Monday 21st March, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being 

this week’s achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Thomas Yellow Theodore Verde Lucas Azul Frankie 

Red Jasmine Blue Tahir Amarillo Austin Morado Piper 

Green Ava Orange Georgia Rosa Holly Rojo Ellis 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

this week.  

 

Ukraine  

We would like to say, a massive thank you to everyone for their donations of 

sleeping bags and blankets. We are so very proud of the amount we collected. 

This will make a massive difference to those that really need it. They have all 

been collected and will be making their way to the Ukrainians this weekend. 

Posters for Ukraine 

The Children have also been designing postcards, posters and pictures that 

will be sent to the children of Ukraine. We are so proud of our children for 

doing this and for making a difference. Here are some photos of the children 

with their pictures. 
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Please look out for the Hucknall dispatch next week. Some of our children will be on the 

front page in recognition of Edgewood’s efforts in supporting the people of Ukraine, once 

again many thanks for helping us do this. 

 



 

 

Pin Badges for Ukraine 

Some of you may have notice that a member of the PTA was selling pin badges in the colours of 

the Ukrainian flag after school yesterday. Mrs Curtis will be outside the main reception from 

3.15pm tonight should you wish to purchase one. 100% of the profits will be going to charity for 

the Ukrainians. Please see poster at the end of the newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Seeley 

Head Teacher 


